
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: SEPTEMBER 18, 2023 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: COLLEEN CARDENUTO: DIRECTOR OF CURRICULUM AND 

ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 

SUBJECT: 21ST CENTURY GRANT  

 

COMMENTS: 
 

Bemidji Area Schools and Boys and Girls Club received grant for new learning centers. 

 

 

  


